
From: Farwell Jensen, Jane@Waterboards
To: "jgoldsmith@kmtg.com"; "tmberliner@duanemorris.com"; "bjohnson@tu.org"; "jbuse@biologicaldiversity.org";

"bjleneve@att.net"
Cc: Mitterhofer, Conny@Waterboards; Kuenzi, Nicole@Waterboards; Buckman, Michael@Waterboards; Takei,

Kevin@Wildlife
Subject: FW: Water right application 30166 of El Sur Ranch
Date: Monday, April 03, 2017 3:37:00 PM
Attachments: image003.png

Ladies and Gentlemen:
I am forwarding an email received from the California Department of Fish and Wildlife regarding the
request by El Sur Ranch for additional time to continue settlement negotiations.
 
Best regards,

Jane Farwell-Jensen
 
 
 
 
Jane Farwell Jensen
Ph:  (916) 341-5349
Fax: (916) 341-5400
 
State Water Resources Control Board
Division of Water Rights
Hearings and Special Programs Section
 

 
 
 

From: Takei, Kevin@Wildlife 
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2017 3:08 PM
To: Buckman, Michael@Waterboards
Cc: Ted Harris; Thomas Berliner
Subject: Water right application 30166 of El Sur Ranch
 
Greetings Michael:
 
The California Department of Fish and Wildlife (CDFW) wishes to inform you or other applicable
people with the Water Board that CDFW has no objections to El Sur Ranch’s March 23, 2017 request
for additional time to continue negotiations.  The Ranch and CDFW continue to seek a mutually
agreeable solution to the matter.
 
Feel free to contact me with any questions about this message.
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Kevin Takei
Office of the General Counsel
California Department of Fish and Wildlife
1416 Ninth Street, 12th Floor
Sacramento, CA 95814
Direct: (916) 653-3715
Kevin.Takei@wildlife.ca.gov
www.wildlife.ca.gov
 
Every Californian should conserve water.  Find out how at:

SaveOurWater.com · Drought.CA.gov
 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This email may contain confidential attorney work product. This email may
also constitute a privileged attorney client communication. This email, including any attachments, is
for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or
distribution is prohibited, and shall not constitute a waiver of the attorney work product or attorney
client privileges. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact me by reply email or telephone
and destroy all copies of this message and attachments.
 
 

mailto:Kevin.Takei@wildlife.ca.gov
http://www.wildlife.ca.gov/
http://saveourwater.com/
http://saveourwater.com/
http://drought.ca.gov/

